

## St Cuthbert's R.C. First School Newsletter

In God's family, we love, we grow, we learn



Date: 12<sup>th</sup> July 2019 Head Teacher: Mrs Clare McGregor



Please like & share our page

Diary Dates	
Monday	2:30pm New to Y1 &
15.7.19	Y3 parents meetings
Tuesday	Class 2 trip to Spittal
16.7.19	New to Reception parent meeting 2:30pm
Wednesday	Y4 Leavers Mass
17.7.19	1:30pm in school
Thursday	Bake off competition
18.7.19	2pm Y4 Leavers
	Assembly
Friday	EYFS achievement
19.7.19	assembly 9:10am
	Class 2 & 3
	achievement assembly
	1pm
	School closes
Monday	INSET DAY – SCHOOL
02.09.19	CLOSED TO PUPILS
Tuesday	INSET DAY – SCHOOL
03.09.19	CLOSED TO PUPILS
Wednesday	8:55am SCHOOL
04.09.19	OPENS TO ALL PUPILS



#### 1<sup>st</sup> Prize!!!!

Well done to our class 2 percussionists who played the glockenspiel so beautifully and won joint first place at the recent Music Festival!!! We're so proud of you all!



# Our statement to live by this week is; I notice that we are the same and different

### **Staffing**

We are pleased to inform you that Amanda Johnston has been appointed as our new catering assistant from September 2019 and will join Kristina in the smooth running of the new kitchen!! Stephanie Mitchell has been appointed as our new lunchtime supervisor, we know she will be a real asset to our school team and we look forward to welcoming her as a member of staff from September!



Well done to the children
(& Miss Bruce!) who took
part in the annual 'Curfew
Run' on a rainy
Wednesday night!!
Everyone showed great
perseverance and were
fantastic!!!!

### **End of Term**

Please take note of all dates to the left – especially Year 4 families!!!! We have parent meetings for children moving classes, other year group meetings will take place in September. All parents are welcome to any events/celebrations. Please note children will go home straight after the achievement assembly on Friday (approx. 2pm) and nursery children may also go home at that time. Thank you.

#### Uniform

Please do not buy any new uniform for September before checking our uniform policy (available on our website). Please note earrings are not permitted in school.

#### **Reports**

End of year reports will be sent home today with your child please read and return the reply slip to us by the end of next week, if you have any comments about things your child has particularly enjoyed or anything you have liked as a parent during the year please let us know in the comment section. Thank you.

St Cuthbert's RC First School, Prince Edward Rd, Tweedmouth, Berwick on Tweed, Northumberland TD15 2EX

Tel: 01289 307785 Fax: 01289 331717